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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Rossendale Local Plan - Examination 
 
Natural England has no objection to the removal of the term SANG in Policy ENV 4. It was not a 
requirement of the Local Plan HRA and any impacts identified at project stage will need to propose 
mitigation measures appropriate to remove the impact. 
 
We also confirm that we are satisfied with the proposed change to Policy ENV4 in line with 
recommendation 2 in the updated HRA (dated March 2019). 
 
For any queries relating to the specific advice in this letter only please contact 
janet.baguley@naturalengland.org.uk For any new consultations, or to provide further information 
on this consultation please send your correspondences to consultations@naturalengland.org.uk. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Janet Baguley 
Lead Adviser Urban & Wetlands Team 
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